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I strongly support SB 1583. Our nation is built on the idea of individual rights and 

freedom.  

As a grandparent, I believe that my grandchildren should have the right to read books 

of their choice. I trust their parents to guide them in their reading. I do NOT trust other 

people to make those decisions for my grandchildren or their parents. Banning books 

and this type of censorship is an affront to our rights as citizens.  Special interest 

groups should not be making these decisions of what others can and cannot read. 

This practice of banning books must be stopped now. I urge you to pass SB 1583 to 

protect our citizen rights.  


